Perryfields Infant School

We would like to invite you to a Reading, Phonics and Early
Writing session.

To be held on
Tuesday 30th October 2018

at 2:15pm
We are hosting this session again this year due to positive feedback.

For those that have attended this session before - please note it will be a
similar presentation to last year.

Discover how your child's reading develops through the infant years and how
you can support them. We will also briefly discuss ways to support your child
to develop their handwriting skills.

Come and find out about Phonics, Guided reading, Spelling
and the Year 1 Phonics Screening Check.

We will go over the testing and assessment of reading at the
end of Key Stage 1.

Some of our teaching resources will be on display.

Mrs Fairbanks looks forward to seeing you there.

If you are able to attend, please return the slip below to the office by Friday 19" October.




